International Deaf Awareness Week
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What do you know about hearing loss and deafness?
Test your knowledge and have a go at the quiz in the attached pdf. Check out the answers at the back of the document.
To mark International Deaf Awareness Week we are holding an event for all HSCB, BSO and PHA staff based in Derry/Londonderry. Find out more on 22nd September when we feature Hearing Loss and Deafness Awareness. Join us or look out for further information by email on the day.
Lunchtime event Tuesday 22nd September between 12-2pm
Foyer, Gransha Park House
Drop in at any time over lunch. Action on Hearing Loss will be on site to
· offer hearing checks
· provide information materials
· answer any questions you have.
If you plan to attend and have any need for communication support, please let us know beforehand – otherwise just show up on the day:
Business Services Organisation Equality Unit
Email: Equality.Unit@hscni.net Phone: 028 9536 3961
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